‘?:::’:‘ OPEN MINDS - A BIRLA SCHOOL
KANKARBAGH

OMK/CIRCULAR/ 018/2021-22 Date: 15.01.2022

Dear Parents

This is to apprise you that the 'Pre-Board Term 2 Examination, 2022' for Grades X an XII will remain

postponed as the State Government has directed the schools to be closed till further notice.

Henceforth, the new dates will be shared as soon as we receive any notification from the government in

regard to the schools reopening.

(Open Minds)



